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Dear Candidate,

Gorefield is above anything a happy place to learn. Our small team know every child well and the children have the confidence to speak to any member of staff, recognising that they will have the time to help them. Everybody takes pride in this and respects one another.
Staff and parents work closely in partnership for the benefit of the children and the school is fortunate to have such active support of a close knit and very active local community. Together, we prepare all our children to take an active and positive role in the wider world.
The school has developed its curriculum and assessment based upon Chris Quigley’s ‘Depth of Learning’ - a focussed, child centred, collaborative approach based on a dialogue about the child’s present and future learning needs. It also supports the learning for our most disadvantaged children by developing their awareness of their own learning. It is based on the idea that learners learn best when they understand what they are trying to learn and are fully involved in the learning process 
We are surrounded by history at Gorefield School.  The head teacher and secretary’s offices are in what used to be the downstairs of the head teacher’s house, the staffroom is in what was the bedroom. Some of our pupils are the fourth generation of their family to have attended this school, and when we look in the punishment books, which record the canings and beatings, we see names which appear on our registers today! The school has all the old log books, from the day it first opened in 1878 . We are now adding to that history, having in March joined the Godmanchester Community Education trust, a small but growing trust focussed on teamwork and collaboration.
If you are able, please take time to come and visit us, to see for yourself what makes Gorefield special, so that you can fully consider whether our school is one that would suit you in your chosen career path. In the meantime, you’ll find all the information you’ll need at our website, www.gorefield.cambs.sch.uk. I look forward to hearing from you.
Yours sincerely
John Starling
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